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Lee Urban - Director of Planning and Development 
Jeanie Bourke - Inspection Division Services Director 
 

August 22, 2007 
 
 
New Additions, Inc 
Attn: Mark Szczepanski 
1905 East Main Street 
Griffith, IN 46319 
 
 
Re:  1 Riverside Street – Motel 6 
CBL:  266  A001001 
 
Dear Mark: 
  
 This letter verifies that work performed under Building Permit #06-1814, Electrical 
Permit #2007-4104 and Plumbing Permit #2007-8030, issued by the City of Portland at the 
above address has been completed.  Inspections have been recorded and are in accordance with 
the applicable code requirements.  This does not certify that the property is free of building 
code violations. 
 
Please feel free to call me, Jeanie Bourke @ 874-8715 if you have any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeanie Bourke 
 Inspections Division Director 
 
 
Cc:  file 
 


